
 

 

13th November 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Parent Forum – Working with Parents/Carers 
 

I would like to invite you to attend a Parent Forum to discuss how we can work together more 

closely with our parents and carers as a school. This will take place on Thursday 7th December 

at 9:00am. 

 

If you would like to attend, please complete the reply slip below and return it to the school 

office so that we can get an idea of numbers. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Deborah Howard 
Headteacher 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent Forum – Working with Parents/Carers 
 

Child’s Name:____________________________________________ Class:________________ 
 
 
I would like to attend the Parent Forum on Thursday 7th December [  ] 
 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer):_____________________________________ Date:_________________ 
 
 


